



Suggested Media Instructions:

Please run at your discretion.

Media Inquiries: Lloyd Phillips

Commissioner of Public Safety, Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke <u>lloyd.phillips@mck.ca</u>

Lisa Westaway

Executive Director,
Kateri Memorial Hospital
Centre
lisa.westaway.kahnawake
@ssss.gouv.qc.ca

Task Force approves reopening of gyms and personal care businesses

For immediate release

(Kahnawake – 11, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2022 at 3:50pm) The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force has issued <u>Directive 6</u>, which allows for the resumption of some businesses, which were closed last month due to a series of COVID-19 outbreaks within the community.

Effective <u>immediately</u>, the following businesses can resume operations with the following measures:

- Gyms/Fitness Centers Maximum capacity of 8 people, all measures of masking (3ply medical grade), social distancing, and hygiene must be maintained
- Personal Care/Massage Reduced capacity, all measures of masking (3ply medical grade), social distancing, and hygiene must be maintained

Remember, all activities come with increasing your risk of exposure to the virus. It is up to you to decide the level of risk you're comfortable with.

For the complete list of current Directives and Measures, please visit www.Kahnawake911.com.

-30-